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To whom it may concern, 

 

It is with utmost pleasure that I am writing this letter of reference for Organic Kids Catering. 

 

Kendellhurst Academy has been with Organic Kids Catering for approximately the last five years at our three 

locations, totaling approximately 200 children.  We were also with Boaden’s previous to that, with a year’s absence.  

 

I can speak from the perspective of a current client and former client.  Many years ago we had decided to make the 

change from Boaden to a different catering company.  We switched to two different companies who made promises to 

us about being organic, using local and natural products, providing prompt delivery, and so forth.  Well, to say that we 

were misled is an understatement.  We found these companies did not provide the personalized service we were 

accustomed to at Boaden.  Portion sizes, quality of food and the presentation of food were not even comparable.  While 

we tried to make the companies work for us, we could not continue with the total lack of service and weekly/daily 

issues.  We lasted approximately one year and then decided to go back to where we belong, where we felt like family. 

 

I can say with confidence that Organic Kids Catering’s service and attention to quality and detail is what makes them 

different from other organizations in the private school catering business. The food is outstanding, quality is above 

everything we expect, and most of all the service is second to none.  Most importantly, the children enjoy the food 

because everything is made fresh and from scratch.  

 

It is often that we have special requests or we have forgotten to order something.  I know at any time I can call a 

company representative, evenings or weekends, and someone will be there to pick up the phone.  There have been 

occasions I had to call Louie, the General Manager, personally on his cell phone for additional requests.  I never have 

to worry or follow up because I can rest comfortably knowing my needs have been met. 

 

I highly recommend you make the switch to Boaden’s and Organic Kids Catering if you want honesty, integrity, 

personalized service and most of all great food that your children will love - it is second to none!  We are also pleased 

with their new snack menu.  The menu offers a variety of healthy and organic snack alternatives!  Organic Kids 

Catering’s new lunch and snack menu has been received by us and our parents with great fanfare. 

The new menu was exactly what we were looking for as it features mostly organic and local items.  

 

If you would like any further information, please do not hesitate to contact us.  We would be more than happy to 

answer any questions in support of this great company, and we want to spread the word that Organic Kids Catering is 

the best in the industry!  Our children deserve the best! 

 

Sincerely, 

Paula Carrasco-Kendell 

Paula Carrasco-Kendell, Hon. B.A., B. Ed., (OCT), M.A.T., Ed. Doc., 

(Phil. of Ed. OISE/UT Candidate) 

School Director/Owner, 

Kendellhurst Academy, Streetsville and Oakville Campuses 
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